Tulane associate dean elected as a fellow of Royal
College of Physicians of London
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Marc Kahn, MD, MBA, Peterman-Prosser Professor and senior associate dean at
the Tulane University School of Medicine, has been elected to the fellowship of the
Royal College of Physicians of London (RCP London). Founded in 1518 by a royal
charter from King Henry VIII, the RCP is the oldest medical college in England.
Fellowship in the college is a prestigious accolade; fellows assist with the RCP’s
objective of shaping public health by promoting and improving patient-centered
care, influencing the healthcare agenda, and improving standards in clinical
practice. Candidates are chosen based on their service in the field or contributions
to medical education or research and other criteria.
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